
NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
Our supplier Country Eggs, LLC is voluntarily recalling Cage-Free Omega-3 
Golden Yolk Eggs because of possible health risk. This recall is being made 
with the knowledge of the US Food and Drug Administration.

The following is the notice provided by Country Eggs, LLC:
It has the potential to be contaminated with Salmonella, an organism 
which can cause serious and sometimes fatal infections in young children, 
frail or elderly people and others with weakened immune systems. 
Healthy persons infected with Salmonella often experience fever, diarrhea 
(which may be bloody), nausea, vomiting and abdominal pain. In rare 
circumstances, infection with Salmonella can result in the organism 
getting into the bloodstream and producing more severe illnesses such as 
arterial infections (ie. infected aneurysms), endocarditis and arthritis.

Code Dates sell by : 7/1/25 through 9/16/25 No. CA 7695

Consumers who have purchased any of the affected retail brand cartons 
are urged to return them to the place you purchased them for a full
refund or to safely dispose of them.  Consumers with questions may 
contact the company at 1 (800) 722-3447 8am to 5pm Monday through 
Friday Pacific Standard Time or by email at
INFO@countryeggsllc.com
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